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August 6, 2012 
 
 
Craig & Elsie Fohrenkamm 
442 Dewey Street 
Saint Paul, MN 55104 
 
VIA US MAIL 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 744 Third Street East 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Fohrenkamm: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 17, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, August 14, 2012 at 
2:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  At the hearing, Ms. Moermond stated that she would really 
like to have an inspection report done and would like Inspector Dave Bergman to go out and 
write Orders on it.   
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, August 15, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 City Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Steve Magner (email) 
 Rich Singerhouse (email) 
 Dave Bergman (email) 
 Andy Dick (email at drewleo@gmail.com) 
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